Re. The Preferred Development Option for the South Of Warrington.
Dear Warrington Council Members.

| write to you to confirm my strong objections relating to your development plan for South
Warrington, the reasons | shall now give below.

You are driving residents out of their homes. Some people have lived in the Green Belt Area
for a long time.

Schools will be overcrowded if the plan goes ahead forcing children to move to schools
further away from where they live and join other schools which might not be able to cope.

Your proposed development of Garden City (Why should Warrington become a city?), will
ruin the areas of Appleton Thorn, Walton, Hatton and Grappenhall Village.

It will deeply affect the history and heritage of these areas.
There is no high level environment and ecological impact survey included in the plan.

The environment will be badly affected, areas of natural beauty will be ruined.
Many animals and birds homes will be destroyed

The countryside is being targeted, is it really necessary to ruin these areas which
appreciated by the Warrington public in general.

As if the traffic in Warrington isn’t bad enough, this plan will make the problem even worse.
Every time there is a problem on the M6, M56, or M62, the traffic filters into Warrington.
This Eastern Link you propose from junction 10 of the M56 will cut through residential areas
causing Gridlock and more unnecessary noise for people living in those areas.

Have you considered residents health and how that is going to be affected.

Warrington and Halton Hospital staff are already stretched and 24,000 extra houses (which |
don’t believe is necessary ) means 55,000 more residents which means more medical staff
and doctors.

Your plan promises new health facilities but you doe not give us any indication of where
these facilities are and again you are relying On the NHS and medical services who are
already overworked.

I trust you will take my strong objection of this plan into consideration.

Thankyou in advance





